

Co-operative Trust



17/09/19

Dear Parents and Carers,

Rolls Crescent Primary will be taking part in this year's Jeans for Genes Day on Friday 20<sup>th</sup> September 2019

1 in 25 children has a genetic disorder that makes their life very difficult. That's one in every class. Simply by wearing our jeans and donating, we will change the lives of these children.

All children and staff are invited to wear their jeans on **Friday 20<sup>th</sup> 2019.** We'd like everyone to take part so please send your child into school on the day wearing their jeans and with a £1 donation.

Our PTA group have also suggested that this would be a perfect time to remind you about our clothes recycling scheme. If you have any clothes or uniform that your children don't use anymore can you put it in a bag and we can make sure it goes to good use to other children. Also, over the summer a lot of lost property including uniform, coats, bags and lunchboxes was left behind. We will put lost property out on tables after school in the KS2 playground. Please feel free to check and claim back any of your children's belongings. If this remains uncollected by the end of half term we will also recycle unwanted items for charity.

Jeans for Genes Day have a series of powerful films to explain how your child's donation will make a difference. Each film provides a compelling and personal insight, introducing some amazing children living with genetic disorders, sharing first-hand what life is like with their condition. Please visit **jeansforgenes.org/schools** for more information and to view these films.

If you'd like to find out more about how our support will help, please visit their website at jeansforgenes.org

Yours sincerely

J Reynolds and H Turner

Heads of School